
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Summer 
Hello everyone! 

Welcome back. ☺ We hope that you have 

had a relaxing Easter break. We are ready 

for a full term of learning this summer 

and are busy preparing for our 

multiplication check. 

 
Maths 

We will be continuing to focus heavily upon 

our times tables as we are getting ready for 

our multiplication check in June. More 

information will be provided closer to the 

time. Children will also be exploring shape 

and statistics in their daily Maths lessons. 

 

English 

This term, we will be linking our writing to 

our thematic learning with a rainforest 

theme. We will continue to ask children to 

think carefully about their punctuation 

throughout their writing lessons. Every 

child will have a set of spellings to practise 

each week, we encourage them to use them 

in their work. It would be great if 

parents/carers could listen to their children 

read daily in order to help them with the 

language and vocabulary shared in a text.  

 

Science 

In Science, we will look at ‘Animals 

including humans’ where we study the 

digestive system, teeth and food chains. We 

will also look at living things and their 

habitats. 

 

PE 

This term, the children will be taught a 

range of skills with Soccer 2000! We aim 

to try and get outside as much as possible. 

 

 

MFL 

In Year 4, the children will continue to 

learn French this term. They have been 

working really hard to practise speaking 

French and they are beginning to write too! 

☺ 
Children enjoy learning 

through singing and talking 

with their talking partner. 

 

 

RE 

The children will be exploring ‘Places of 

worship’ and why they are important to 

people. They will have the opportunity to 

ask questions about the beliefs and values. 

 

 

 

Thematic – Under the Canopy 
Our Thematic learning covers a range of 

the foundation subjects in the National 

Curriculum with a key focus on Geography 

and History this term. This will all be 

based around the rainforest where we will 

learn and discuss the importance and 

significance of it.  

In preparation for our new learning, you 

could discuss your family history and 

gather some family photos to share in our 

lessons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSHEe 

During the Summer Term, children will 

look at ‘Health and Well-being’. We will 

explore how they can take care of their 

hygiene levels and we will be encouraging 

children to become more independent as 

they grow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


